
The Maryland Higher Education Commission (MHEC) Secretary, Dr. James D. Fielder, is 

working closely with the Maryland Department of Health (MDH) to identify "University Days" 

at various mass vaccination sites throughout Maryland, supporting Governor Larry Hogan’s 'No 

Arm Left Behind' initiative.  

 

"University Days" is an opportunity to utilize the mass vaccination sites already serving the 

public and send private career school, 2-year and 4-year college students, faculty, and staff to the 

location where they can directly access vaccination appointments. 

 

A letter from Secretary Fielder was sent to all Maryland higher education leadership asking them 

to notify their campus community members, explaining to students how to schedule an 

appointment. 

Below is the calendar with dates and locations available for University Days through May 9, 

2021. 

 


